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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Thursdays: 6:30-9:00pm - Fibre Arts Night 

+ June 27
th

 – Seniors Luncheon 
+ July 3

rd
 – RCRC Monthly Meeting 

+ July 22
nd

 – Car Show 

 

SENIORS LUNCHEONS 
The monthly seniors luncheons are in 

jeopardy of being cancelled even though 

they are enjoyed by those attending. We 

need volunteers to plan make and serve 

these meals. If we can get 3 or 4 groups or 

individuals to take a turn every third or 

fourth month we can survive. Call Marlyn 

(613-735 -5938) if you can help. 

 

BOARDWALK GAMING 

Our time slot remains unchanged for our 

Boardwalk Gaming shifts; Sundays from 

4:00pm to 6:00pm. Our dates are: 

+ July 1
st
, 15

th
, 29

th
 

+ August 12
th

, 26
th

 

+ September 9
th

, 23
rd

 

+October 7
th

, 21
st
 

+ November 4
th

, 18
th

 

+ December 2
nd

, 16
th

, 30
th

  

I still need two workers for June 17. Call 

Marlyn at (613-735-5938) if you are 

available for any of these dates. We are in 

the process of ordering shirts so I will be 

contacting each of you regarding size so 

please let me know what date you can work 

then. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS 

The Scholarship Committee has selected the 

winners for our Memorial Scholarship. The 

winners are Savannah Tremblay from 

Jeanne-Lajoie High School and Renee Kong 

from Fellowes High School. 

 

A big thank you goes out to our scholarship 

committee, Marc Bru, Pauline Kohlsmith, 

Tawnya Painchaud and Peter Sauk. We only 

had  three entries this year, however it was a 

very close competition and the judges did an 

excellent job. 

 

SHOW & SHINE CAR SHOW 

The annual show and shine car show is fast 

approaching and will be held July 22
nd

 from 

10:00am  to 3:00pm. See you there! 

 

NEWSLETTER SUBMISSIONS 

Have something you would like to advertise 

in the monthly newsletter? A personal ad is 

just $5 plus HST. The cost helps to go 

towards printing. Call or email 

kdoering@rankincentre.ca (613-735-1773). 
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“LIKE” US ON FACEBOOK 

If you’re on Facebook, give our page a 

“like”. Hear about upcoming events and see 

awesome photos. Our page can be found at: 

www.facebook.com/rankincentre 

 

BARTENDERS NEEDED 

If you have your SmartServe certification 

and could spare a few hours of your time to 

help bartend an event, contact Kevin & Val 

Champ to find out what dates volunteers are 

needed. Email rcrcbartending@gmail.com 

or call (613-732-8515). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TRAINING AND LEARNING CENTRE 

The Training and Learning Centre offers 

FREE lifelong learning for people over 19 

years of age. We offer computer skills and 

upgrading in writing, reading, math and 

other short courses; in a welcoming and 

friendly environment; free assessment of 

your skills; in-class and online learning 

programs; information about other programs 

and services; up-to-date computer 

equipment and software; financial support 

for travel to eligible students. Classes are 

available in Eganville, Pikwakanagan and 

Barry's Bay. For more information, please 

call The Training & Learning Centre (613-

628-1720) or visit our website 

www.trainingandlearningcentre.ca. 

 

COMPUTER WORKSHOPS IN NAW 
The Training & Learning Centre is coming 

to North Algona Wilberforce Township. We 

are offering FREE Basic Internet, Email, 

and Wordprocessing seminars on the 

following Thursdays:  June 14
th

, 21
st
, 28

th
, 

and July 5
th

 and 12
th

 from 10:00 to 3:00 at 

the NAW Township Office (1091 Shaw 

Woods Road). Please plan to attend all five 

Thursdays. Contact our office at 

(613-628-1720) to register. Laptops will be 

provided. The computer is the new pencil. 

 

http://www.facebook.com/rankincentre
mailto:rcrcbartending@gmail.com
http://www.trainingandlearningcentre.ca/


Come view the classical and antique vehicles, tractors and  
snowmobiles, motorcycles, 4 x 4 trucks and MORE! 

For more information please contact  
Graham Wall - (613) 687-5639 or  

Murray Dole - (613) 735-1738, msdole48@gmail.com 

All proceeds towards 
reconstruction of new 

ice rink boards 

BBQ 
Lunch 

Kids Play Area 

Light 
Breakfast 


